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My name is Dan Cormier and I’m interested in serving on the 
board of directors for the Cheshire County Shooting Sports 
Education Foundation. As a board member, I would like to 
increase the number of shooting activities held at the range to 
generate interest in the sport and enhance firearms safety and 
education. My plan is to promote the foundation locally to 

increase membership and generate income for the foundation. 
 
I rejoined competitive shooting about six year ago and have become immersed in bringing more competitions 
and events to our area. Since then, I have volunteered my time and am heavily involved in planning activities 
and shooting events at the foundation. This has helped bring awareness to the sport, increased interest in our 
range and generated some revenue for the foundation. About two years ago, I received my Range Safety Officer 
certification and find that I always lead with safety while out on the range. I currently serve as the Assistant 
Chief Range Safety Officer here and maintain the SOPs with help from the RSO team. I also hold certification as 
a range officer in USPSA and IDPA.  
 
I visit many area gun ranges to participate in practical shooting, steel challenge and three gun competitions. In 
addition, I volunteer as RSO so that we can ensure safety measures prevail for all events. I enjoy teaching basic 
firearms safety and shooting techniques to all skill levels. During the weekly action pistol practice, I am often 
commended for my ability to patiently walk beginners through the stage and offer coaching on grip, form and 
stance in an effort to improve all skill levels.  
 
It’s only natural that I have introduced my family to gun safety and days of shooting at the range. In May of 
2021, I competed in the LOCAP Nationals at the CMP Marksmanship Park in Talladega, Alabama, where I had 
the privilege to shoot amongst some of the best ranked shooters in the U.S. 
 
I am a lifelong resident of the Keene area, currently residing on 18 acres 
of land in Marlborough with my family. My wife Megan and I have been 
married almost twelve year and have three children: a daughter, Juliet 
(10) and twin sons, Blaine and Preston (8). I have spent my entire career 
in the manufacturing industry and have spent the last ten years at G.S. 
Precision in Keene as the Senior Manufacturing Engineer.  The technical 
aspects and detail orientated nature of my job carries over into the 
methodologies that I use when executing decision making in all aspects 
of my life, including how I would plan to execute decisions if I were to 
serve on the board.  
 
Thank you for your consideration!  

Dan Cormier 


